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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
22 January 2018

New CEO for the Great Ocean Road Coast Committee 

Vanessa Schernickau has been appointed as the new Chief Executive Officer of the Great Ocean Road Coast Committee, commencing 7 March.  The appointment follows a highly competitive recruitment process attracting a great calibre of candidates.  Vanessa brings a wealth of business, local government, human resources, community development and Crown land management experience.  
Vanessa holds a Masters in Business Management, a Associate Degree in Business Studies, a Graduate Diploma of Human Resource Development and is a Graduate of the Australian Institute of Company Directors.  

Vanessa is currently Manager Vibrant and Creative City at the City of Port Phillip. 


A resident of Aireys Inlet, Vanessa’s previous positions include:
· Manager Corporate and Customer Services, Geelong Regional Library Corporation
· Manager Organisational Support and Development, Colac Otway Shire 

· Committee Member of the Great Ocean Road Coast Committee from 2007 to 2010, Chair of Coastal Reserves Subcommittee

Vanessa replaces the outgoing Chief Executive Officer Richard Davies who is retiring. Richard has served on the Great Ocean Road Coast Committee since 2008 and as CEO since 2010.
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